
This website is established for the personal use of New Brighton Employees only. Unauthorized 
access and acquisition of computerized data that  materially  compromises the security or 
confidentiality of personal information maintained by the district as part of this database is 
strictly prohibited and will result loss of access privileges, disciplinary action, and/or legal 
proceedings.

The district reserves the right to monitor, track, and log access and use of this site; and deny 
access to prevent unauthorized, inappropriate or illegal activity  and to take appropriate legal 
action

Users of this site are expected to act in a responsible, ethical and legal manner in accordance 
with district policy, and federal and state law.

Specifically, the following uses are prohibited:

1.  Facilitate any illegal activity including “hacking”.

2.  Intentionally obtaining or modifying files, passwords and data belonging to other 
users, internal or external to the district’s network.

3.  Impersonation of another user, anonymity and pseudonyms.

4.  Accessing this site without authorization. 

5.  Accessing, sending, receiving, transferring, viewing, sharing or downloading 
confidential information without authorization.

6.  Employees shall not reveal their passwords to another individual.

Failure to comply with this policy or inappropriate use of this site shall result in loss of access 
privileges, disciplinary action, and/or legal proceedings.


